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July 3 1,2006 

Ms. Carol Bates 
Assistant Inspector General 
Office of Inspector General 
Corporation for National & Community Service 
1201 New York Ave., N.W., Suite 830 
Washington DC 20525 

Dear Ms. Bates: 

This letter is to inform you that we have completed the attached Study of Internet Use and 
Management Controls on behalf of the Office of Inspector General (OIG) of the Corporation for 
National and Community Service (CNCS). 

Sincerely, 

Diane C. Reilly 
Vice President 

Enclosures: 
Study of Internet Use and Management Controls 
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